
From: Stacy Clement   
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Leslie Mendez <Leslie.Mendez@cityofsanrafael.org>; Distrib- City Clerk 
<City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: 52-54 Fremont/Marquard 
 
Hi Leslie, please have my letter included in the correspondence for 52-54 Fremont/Marquard project 
scheduled for DRB hearing on 11/16/21, and I would appreciate it if you would verify your receipt of this 
email. 
 
My letter: 
I live at  directly behind the proposed project, and the front of my house faces the 
project. I see the redwood trees which are being proposed to be cut down every single day, multiple 
times a day, and the presence of the redwoods is what attracted my partner and I (and many other 
residents of this neighborhood) to choose to live in this neighborhood. This is a precious pocket of San 
Rafael, and we really hope the City of San Rafael realizes that and takes whatever steps we possibly can 
to preserve it. There are other counties in Marin which have adopted protection measures for redwood 
trees and the result is their towns remain beautiful, natural, and a desirable place to live. These trees 
should not be cut down. 
 
Thank you, 
Stacy Clement 

 
 




